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Glenluce Primary School

Newsletter – 14th December 2015
The busy Christmas schedule at school continues this week.  The parties all seemed to be well received by the children.  A big thank you to Santa for taking time out from his busy itinerary to attend the younger children’s parties and to Julie McKie for being the D.J. at the senior party.  The children really seemed to appreciate the disco and I thought the laser lights were excellent.
Book Fair

Thank you to everyone who made a purchase from the book fair.  This allowed the school to receive £190.00 worth of free books for the library.
Christmas Cards
The last orders have been sent to the printers any  remaining cards should be ready tomorrow or Wednesday.  If anyone else has late orders, then you are able to contact Digital 26 personally.  I had intended to have this process completed earlier, but unfortunately with my absence last month, I forgot to pass on instruction as I had forgotten I had the masters in my car.  Apologies once again.
Christmas Hamper

There will be two Christmas Hampers drawn this year, one after the morning production and one after the evening production.  Any donations of food/drink or any other items for the hamper would be gratefully received.  Tickets will be on sale at £1.00 per strip.  There will also be a raffle for two Christmas cakes.
Christmas Productions

We do not charge for tickets for the Christmas productions.  However, it is important that you return your ticket allocation requests so that we can allocate the number of tickets you will receive.  If you do not hear back, then assume that you will be getting your requested allocation.  Coffee and tea will be sold during the twenty minute interval at the cost of £1.00, and this will include a biscuit or cake and a free top up if required.  The interval will last for 20 minutes.
National Christmas Jumper Day
This event takes place on Friday, 18th where children wear a Christmas jumper or something with a Christmas theme and make a donation to charity.  As an extension to this, to make the school appear more festive, we will permit children to wear Christmas themed clothing until the end of term.  A collection will be taken on Friday.
Useful Dates

Here’s a reminder of the remainder of the December dates that may be of use to you.

Wednesday 16th Dec. 9.30a.m. Christmas Production.

Thursday 17th Dec. 6.30p.m. Christmas Production.

Saturday 19th Dec. 7.30p.m. Choir performing at Village Hall.
Tuesday 22nd 9.30a.m. Christmas Church Service.
Wednesday23rd December – Holidays  School returns on Wednesday 6th January

I really appreciate all your support with our school.  If there are any issues or questions that you wish answered, then please feel welcome to contact me at any time.  If you have any suggestions appropriate to the Parent Council or P.T.A., then your opinions and views are always appreciated.  We are also always looking for new members for both these organisations and indeed everyone should feel welcome to attend.
Kindest regards,
James D. Ferguson.  
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